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Hello Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to a very odd start to the new school term and can we start by thanking our 

parents for being patient with the School as we suddenly had to adapt to the new lockdown 

measures and many being thrust back into remote learning. May we also thank the parents 

and pupils for embracing these new routines. 

 

Every parent should have received a Marvellous Me explaining the expectations for home 

learning and how this can be achieved at home using Google Classroom and some of the apps 

we use. This can be accessed via tablets, laptops, computers, phones and even Xbox and PS4. 

 

If you are having trouble accessing the internet or do not have enough laptops please let the 

school know via email: admin@featherstonewood.herts.sch.uk  
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Well done to 

Tom who is Star 

Learner for 

completing all 

his work to a 

high standard. This weeks star learner is 

Lily for an excellent Tu-

dor portrait of Anne Bo-

leyn. Keep up the excel-

lent work, Lily!   

Skye is star learner this week 

for her outstanding work she 

completed at home and for 

her excellent attitude towards 

her learning. Skye, we are all 

very proud of you! Keep up 

Miss Paine has chosen Nevaeh for year 3 star 

learner this week. Nevaeh has adapted well to 

home learning and gone above and beyond 

with her work. She has not only completed the 

work that was set for her but has also sent in 

Finley is our Star Learner this week.  He has 

completed all his learning, sounding out and 

writing his answers himself.  After our Science 

lesson, he had his own idea 

to make a shelter for 

Rapunzel out of card and 

egg boxes, well done 

Finley!  


